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                           FUNDS NEEDED FOR ROOF WORKS 

Dear friends,

We have had unending problems with our roofs ever since our move from 
dumfries to Largs in 1988. It has been a constant struggle to keep the 
monastery going due to the high cost of roof maintenance and in spite of 
all our efforts and your generous support over the years we have been 
unable to eliminate the numerous leaks in the monastery. 

We have been advised by our roofer to re-roof the main building of the 
monastery as soon as possible. The brand new roof will cost  £186, 180.

We would be grateful for any donation however small so as to maintain the 
building and keep this place open for Eucharistic Adoration and Worship.

If you would like to make a donation by cheque please make it payable to 
The Benedictine Monastery. For online payments please visit our website 
at:  http://www.tyburnconvent.org.uk/tyburnlargs.

The names of all our benefactors are kept under the Altar and Holy Mass is 
offered every month for them.

With our prayers and gratitude,

Mother Prioress and Community

Benedictine Monastery, 5 Mackerston Place, Largs KA30 8BY, SCOTLAND, Tel. 01475 687 320
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